Notice To all Liquor Licenses Holders
(Registered with Sri Lanka Tourism Development Authority)

Extension of the Validity Period of the Tax Clearance Certificate Relating to Liquor Licenses

The Commissioner-General of Inland Revenue has issued following notice with
the awareness of the Commissioner-General of Excise.

All liquor license holders are informed to treat the validity period of all tax clearance certificates relating to liquor licenses, which
will be expired before December 31, 2020 issued by the Inland Revenue Department to the liquor Licenses Holders until March 31,
2021 due to the prevailing COVID-19 situation.



